
Inter-department CorrespondençÉ

ÆI8k McGill University

Fev ruetry 15, 1933,

Mrs. A. Drummond, 
3448 Peek Street, 
Wlont etxj F * Q.

On your retirement from the Board of Directors

of the Financial Federation, I wlsh to express, on behalf 

of the Board, our great appreciation of your services as

a Director. We would like to have asked you to serve

another term on the Board, but I know that you will agree 

that it is desirable to secure new members from time to

time, in order that the interest in the work of Federation 

may become more widespread, 

ti nue to help in any way you can.

We know that you will con-

Ever yours faithfully,

Chairman, Board of Directors, 
Financial Federation.


